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Effects of motor imagery on muscle activation 

Motor imagery can support motor skill learning in 
sport and in rehabilitation. There is research 
which suggests that imagery can improve 
neuromuscular activation. Such processes can 
support the maintenance or increase in muscle 
force.  
This thesis is part of a project that studies 
neuromuscular activation using non-invasive 
trans-cranial magnetic stimulation (TMS) over 
the primary motor cortex while participants are 
doing a motor imagery task.  
 
Your task will be to assist during the TMS 
experiment and to conduct a questionnaire on 
motor imagery ability. The imagery scores of 
participants will be compared to the 
electromyographic potentials (measured with 
EMG) which are evoked during imagery by the 
TMS. 
 
You will learn how to conduct an empirical 
experiment, including measuring EMG and the 
application of TMS stimulation. The supervisors 
will provide counselling in every step of the 
thesis project.  
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Study Participants: Healthy young adults.  

Supervision: Dr. Waltraud Stadler (TUM) and 

Yassamin Lange 

Contacts: 

waltraud.stadler@tum.de, yassi.lange@tum.de 
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Figures: Setup for the experiment with an EMG recording (left) and the TMS system (right). 

Participants get precise instructions on motor imagery on a computer screen. 
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